
Early Learners Centre Pre-School 

Newsletter: April 2015 

Welcome 

 

A special warm welcome to all new children and parents to our pre-school. Please feel free to 

come and talk to the manager or a member of staff, if you have any questions. 

The Team 

Charanjit Chaggar – Director 

Jagdeep Chaggar – Director  

Kasthuri Rajan   – Manager 

Celia Kee    – Deputy Manager 

Sophie Wiggs-Gilbody  – EYFS Lead 

Emma Warry   – Senior Staff 

Asma Begum  – Senior Staff 

Momotha Khan   – Senior Staff 

Asbin Udin   – Preschool  
       Practitioner 

Paris  Foster  – Apprentice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Session times 

 

Breakfast club            8.00 AM – 8.45 AM 

  

Morning session   8.45 AM – 11.45 AM 

 

Lunch club    11.45 AM – 12.15 PM 

 

Afternoon session             12.15 PM – 3.15 PM 

 

Afterschool club  3.15 PM – 6.00 PM 

 

 

Last term Parents’ Evening 

  

We are delighted to announce that parents’ evening held 

last term was successful. Many parents were happy with 

how their children have settled into Early Learners Centre 

Preschool and how their children made progress in  

learning and development. This was evident through your 

feedback as we got majority positive feedback. 



Looking Ahead 

Gardening with the children 
 

This term we are planning to get our garden ready for planting. We want our preschool 

children to take part in our gardening. Children will benefit from gardening activity such as 

planting seeds and watching them grow helps children learn about the growth process, the 

environment and the food they eat. Watering a garden encourages physical activity and 

teaches responsibility. Working side by side helps developing social skills and strengthen 

their relationship. We are thinking to plant a range of sensory plants such as carrots, lettuce, 

zinnias, sunflowers, blueberries and strawberries.  

 

 

 

 

 

Nepal Earthquake Appeal 

 

A powerful earthquake measuring 7.8 has struck Nepal and hundreds of 

families are feared dead or injured, leaving many, including young children 

and babies, in a very desperate situation.  Families affected by the 

earthquake are traumatised and need your help now. We have decided to 

help by raising money. All children will go on a sponsored walk. There will 

be cakes and biscuit stalls, Indian snacks stall and face painting. All 

children, their families, friends and neighbours are welcomed too on 

Thursday 7th May 2015 during drop off and pick up times. 

 

Early Learners Centre have decided to donate all the income that is 

received from this month, which will be added to the collection that we 

raise on the day.  Please, donate generously! 



Theme of the month for May is Animals 

Animals, plants and we, human beings, are 

the living components of the Earth's 

ecosystem. In next month’s theme children will 

learn about the different types of animals in 

our world i.e. wild animals, farm animals, polar 

animals and desert animals. They will learn 

their names and what their young ones are called,  

their habitat and about their food habits. During 

letter and sound activity time children will learn the 

sounds of the animals. Animal sounds are 

fundamental and helps children develop and learn 

phonics . They will carry out many exciting art and 

craft activities and also visit Colchester Zoo 

towards end of the term.   

Drop in sessions 
 

Every month parents/carers can choose a specific day within a choice of days provided so that they 

can stay with their child for an hour or a session and experience the child’s learning and development, 

the daily routines and the activities planned for the children that takes place at the pre-school. The 

dates are as follows: 

Wednesday 6th May 2015, Thursday 7th May 2015 and Friday 8th may 2015 

We would like you to attend the start of the session, as this will enable you to see your child’s routine 

that he/she goes through on a daily basis. This is a great way to find out what your child does at the 

pre-school. Please note that this will be done every month so if you missed an opportunity this time, 

you can always have this experience in another month.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor play 

Outdoor learning is a crucial element of the Early Years Foundation Stage.  There are many advantages when 

children play outdoors such as it offers opportunity for the children to have first hand contact of the weather, the 

seasons and the natural world. It also gives them the chance to explore using their senses and they get the freedom 

to be physically active. So, children need to be exposed to outdoor play.  

Change in weather  

Spring is finally here and we can change our winter coats for spring. However, whilst the weather in the UK is 

unpredictable please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather that day as we do take the children 

out for walks and outdoor play rain or shine. 

Breakfast Cub 

Our breakfast club starts at 8.00am to 8.45am Monday to Friday. Healthy food will be provided to children 

such as cereals (Rice krispies), Weetabix, toast, milk and water. The fee for breakfast club is £3.00 per day. 

There is a discount if you wish to put your child for the whole week from Monday to Friday. The fees would be 

£12.50. Please, contact the manager if you wish to get any further information or enrol your child for breakfast 

club.  

Facebook page  

The pre-school has a Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/elcpreschool where 

you can view our weekly blog. Every week 

we post information on what happened and 

what is going to happen for the week. 

Please feel free to post your comments as 

your thoughts are valued and we would like 

to work with you. Together we can make 

your child’s pre-school the best in the 

borough.  

§ Drop in sessions  -  Wednesday 6th May 2015, 

Thursday 7th May 2015 and Friday 8th may 2015 

§ May Day - 4th May 2015 (Preschool  closed) 

§ Half Term - Monday 25th May to Monday  1st  

June 2015. Children return back 2nd June 2015. 

http://www.facebook.com/elcpreschool


Reminders 

¶ No mobile phones/cameras to be used once you enter in to the pre-school  

premises.  

¶ Sickness, Holidays and other absences: Please make sure that you let us know as early as 

possible if your child will not be attending Pre-school for any  

reason.  

¶ Collection of Children: Please note that if it is not yourself collecting your child, 

arrangements have to be made with the pre-school staff as to who will be collecting, and preferably, 

a password given. Please try not to be late in collecting your child, as this can be upsetting for the 

child. Please remember that late pickups also result in charging you a late fee of £1 per minute.   

¶ Change of address and contact numbers: It is very important that you let us know 

immediately of any change in address, telephone or mobile contact details.  

¶ Spare Clothes: Could you please remember to send children with a change of clothes and 

return any pre-school clothes that were borrowed? We always need spare clothes, so if you have 

any items that have been outgrown or are now unwanted please pass them on to us at the  

pre-school. Thank you. 

 

We hope you and your child enjoys the stay at our pre-school. Please feel free to contact 
us about any queries you may have. We are more than happy to help you. 

 

Thank You 

Early Learners Centre Pre-School 

Bryant Street Community Centre 

Bryant Street 

Stratford - E15 4RU 

Website :  www.elcpre-school.com 

Email :  elcpreschool@yahoo.co.uk 

   elspreschoolstratford@gmail.com 

Telephone:  020 8555 5424 

Director:   07572 504 852 

Manager:  07914 856 684 

http://www.elcpre-school.com
mailto:elcpreschool@yahoo.co.uk

